Park Board Meeting

June 17, 1981

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Tom McNamara, Stacy Solinski

Absent: Jerry Horan, Greg Davis

Old Business:

The board recieved an annual donation of \$1.500 from

the township in May.

Two Consumer's Power bills were recieved and paid.

1. \$5.35 2. \$91.51

New Business:

Jerry Horan will be leaving within two weeks. Glen Turek was discussed as a replacement.

The women playing ball on the park diamond are not taking care of the bathroom facilities, or paying for the use of the lights. Gary Hutchinson will contact Bill Miller who is now in charge of most of the fast pitch ball, about the problem.

Electrical use of the ball diamond costs about \$9 per hour. The lights are turned on at 8:45 P.M., and turned off at 2;00 A.M.

Tom McNamara will be giving a financial report at the nextVillage Meeting.

Dick Matke talked to Mike Murphy, a student placement officer, about having 6 volunteers come to paint, plant trees, and clean the park. The only obligation of the park board would be to give them the supplies. It was hoped that this could be taken care of by July 4.

Gary Good of the Athletic Association wants someone to sponser the concession stand at the park. So far, no one has been found. The Lion's Club and the Athletic Association jointly run the concession stand.

The fuse box in the concession stand has been destroyed. Dick Smitzer will be contacted to look into the electrical situation.

The next meeting will be held July 29, at 7:00 P.M. The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted.

Stacy Solinski

Park Board Secretary